

Millennium Hall, Burberry Road, Buckden, Cambridgeshire PE19 5UY Telephone: 07941 671999 Email: enquiries@buckdenpreschool.co.uk www.buckdenpreschool.co.uk Reflecting on Quality committed to improvement

Newsletter – June 2015

Preschool roundup

Wow, where is this year going? June already and racing towards saying goodbye to our school leavers rings Fingers crossed the weather will keep getting warmer and more in keeping with our hope for summer so please remember to put sun cream on your children before session and send them in with a hat. Whilst we have sun cream on site it is for topping up those children who stay for the afternoon or for those emergency moments when you haven't had a chance to apply sun cream.

A few reminders:

- Please ensure you are on time for dropping off and picking up your children. Late arrivals in the morning can be disruptive and mean that children miss out on registration and late pickups can cause distress as well as problems with the adult/child ratios.
- If your child is not going to be attending a session for any reason we would really appreciate a text or phone call to let us know. We have created a new procedure for unexplained absences which you should all have a copy of for your own reference.
- Can you please ensure your fees are paid on time, we are reliant on the fees to pay our overheads and so when fees are late we are then late paying.
- Can you please name all clothing, hats, lunch boxes, bottles etc so we can clearly identify who they belong to
- If your child is in nappies/pull-ups can you please make sure you send them in with spare nappies/pull-ups, wipes and nappy sacks
- Many thanks for all your help with these



Happy birthday

Birthday greetings go out to Mickey and Greta who turn 4 this month; we hope you both have lovely birthdays.



A very big thankyou

We would like to say a big thank you to Vikki Brooks and Lyndsey Jolly for coming in to the preschool and talking to the children about their jobs in the hospital working with adults and in

SCUBU. The children really enjoyed the visit and had a great time trying on scrub caps, gloves and aprons and bandaging the bear and each other. In keeping with the theme of people who help us we will be welcoming PC Newman to the preschool on the 15th July. Miss Denise has created an amazing display board showcasing the photos that have been taken whilst the children have been out and about round the village meeting some local people who help us as well as our two lovely nurses. Thank you for the lovely photos you have taken of your children outside their houses, these will be displayed on the board too, and I think you will agree Miss Denise has done a fantastic job ©





Teddy Bears picnic

Other thank you goes to Pauline Coker who entertained the children at the Teddy bears picnic and to our very lovely Miss Denise for organising the event. I think you will all agree it was a huge success and the children had a great time. Thank you to all those who sponsored them, we will let you know how much we raised once all the monies are in. Can we please have all money back by Monday 6th July, thank you.



Sainsbury's active kids

We collected an amazing 2398 vouchers and Miss Sam has ordered us a creeper scooter, scoop set, sticky monster mits and some other fun stuff, we can't wait for the post man to bring them.

Stay and play

Break up the long holiday with some fun at the preschool. Everyone is welcome, no need to book, please let your friends know. We look forward to seeing you there ©



Term dates

2015

Summer Term Closes: Friday 17th July Professional Day: Monday 20th July Professional Day: Tuesday 21st July Professional Day: Wednesday 22nd July